
 
 
 
 
         
 
 
February 3, 2022 
 
By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. - DW 20-117 
 Request for Remote Hearing 
 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 Pursuant to the hearing guidelines issued on October 14, 2021, The Hampstead Area 
Water Company, Inc. requests the hearing on permanent rates, scheduled for March 23, 2022 and 
March 24, 2022, be conducted using a hybrid format because some of the Company’s witnesses 
are unable to attend in person.  
 

Consistent with the Commission’s Temporary Changes in Filing Requirements due to the 
COVID-19 state of emergency dated March 17, 2020, this request is being filed solely in 
electronic form.  
 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this matter.  
  
 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ Anthony Augeri 
 
      Anthony Augeri, Esq. 
      General Counsel 
 
 
TA/hw 
 
e cc:  service list 
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